
 

 

 

 
 
20th May 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Relationship and Health Education is now a statutory curriculum subject and we are pleased to 
let you know that our school has decided to adopt the programme, Life to the Full, produced by 
the Catholic educational organisation, Ten Ten Resources.  
 
The Life to the Full programme is based on the structure of ‘A Model Catholic RSE Curriculum’ by 
the Catholic Education Service. This model curriculum was highlighted as a work of good practice 
by the Department of Education so we therefore have confidence that the programme will be fit 
for purpose in supporting the growth and development of your child. 
 
Life to the Full is much more than a series of lessons. It is an entire platform of creative 
resources that will engage, inform, and inspire our children and, indeed, you as parents. This 
includes interactive video content, story-based activities, employing a wide range of teaching 
tools, original worship music and an accompanying programme of classroom prayers. 
 
In addition, there will be an online parent platform so that you, as parent and carers, can engage 
with the teaching and deepen the experience for your child. To access the online parent platform 
please visit: www.tentenresources.co.uk/parent-portal 
 

School Username: st-joes-se19 
School Password: good-wood 

 
Life to the Full is intended to be partnership between home, school, and church. We know that 
you already do a fantastic job, and we see our new programme, Life to the Full, as a means to 
further develop, support and enrich the partnership between home, school and church so that 
your child is fully supported.  
 
Your views are much appreciated, and taken into account, therefore there will be a consultation 
period where you will be able to visit the parent portal. Here you will be able to read the scheme 
of work in which your child will be taking part. Please complete the Google form below so we can 
gather your opinion of this new scheme of work: 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyui4rifbQmdc5mFIgV1a4ZRP1lsbRN5Ii4VrN0Z-
N__NvDg/viewform  
 
The closing date for the consultation will be Thursday 27th May 2021. After the consultation 
process we will consider your views, however, the programme will be delivered in line with 
advice given by the Diocese and DFE. 
 
We thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Langford-Jackson and Mrs Swain 
RE Leaders 
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